
Lebanon Board of Education 2021-2022 Goals 

1. Lebanon Public Schools will elevate academic standards for all students and educator; bringing our district ahead of the 

curve by providing the highest quality of education possible and promoting readiness for all avenues after graduation. 

2. Lebanon Public Schools will promote a positive school climate within a safe and secure environment. 

3. Lebanon Public Schools will cultivate effective, accountable leader who strive for excellence and equity for all. 

4. Lebanon Public Schools will prepare a fiscally responsible budget while balancing its objectives with the needs of our 

community. 

LEBANON BOARD OF EDUCATION 

ENROLLMENT SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING 

LYMAN MEMORIAL HIGH SCHOOL LIBRARY 

MARCH 8, 2022 – 6:00 PM 

 

MINUTES 

 

ATTENDANCE: Bruce Calef (Chair), Danelle Person, Sarah Haynes (BOE Chair) 

 

ALSO PRESENT: Superintendent Andrew Gonzalez 

  

I. Call to Order 

The meeting was called to order at 6:01 p.m. by chair Bruce Calef 

 

II. Lisbon Presentation 

The Lisbon Presentation was done exceptionally well by Superintendent Gonzalez, Principal 

Apicelli, Brenda Wildes, ASTE Teacher and Sarah Cropley, ASTE Student. The Lisbon 

superintendent was impressed and has made Lebanon to be a school district of choice for 

high school starting in 2023.     

 

III. Outreach to Additional Sending School Districts 

Outreach to additional sending schools is ongoing. Columbia and Windham have not responded 

yet. Also Superintendent Gonzalez looked into whether schools can transfer mid-term and found 

that it varies and will check out the contracts to see if some can transfer if needed. 

 

IV. Student Exit Surveys 

A form has been developed by Superintendent Gonzalez and displayed to all. This will improve 

our ability to capture data to find trends and improve what we do. 

 

V. Community Communication 

Superintendent Gonzalez talked to Dave Lyon at Lebanon Life and they are working on format 

that will work well for both. The paper has now changed this month to online only but Dave is 

continuing to accept articles and information so we can communicate well to the community. 

 

VI. Adjournment 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:18 p.m. 

 

 

Submitted, 

Bruce Calef, Chair 

 
 


